Mike J. Molina

From: Ben and Juliana Massenburg <bmassenburg@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 9:39 AM

To: Mike J. Molina

Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Hello Mike,

[ am writing to ask for your consideration of reappointment of Michele Chouteau McLean as Planning
Director of Maui County. Michele has served faithfully in this capacity and as the assistant planning
director for many years. She has vision for our islands to promote growth that is sustainable, while
using our resources well to protect our environment during that growth. Her work ethic is impeccable
and she is dedicated to make Maui county the best it can be for our future generations.

As you consider your decision for the best people to represent us well in the county for the years
ahead, | would humbly ask that you confirm Michele Chouteau McLean as our Planning Director for
Maui County.

Sincerely yours,

Juliana Smith Massenburg



